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Registration Form for the 2016 Chinese New Year Dinner Party

(Please return the completed form back to your class teacher before 1/9/2016. Attending or
not, each family needs to fill out and turn in ONE form.)

Dear parents and faculty members,

The Edison Chinese School (ECS) will hold its Chinese New Year Dinner Party in the Assembly
Hall from 3 to 7pm on February 6th, 2016. This Dinner Party will be different from the
previous ones with the changes below:

Most importantly, it will be FREE for all students, all faculty members, youth volunteers and
kids younger than 5 years old. S5 for immediate family members. All others $10 per person.

The self-serve dinner will start at 5:30pm. It will include 6 dishes, fried rice and noodle,
PIZZA, fruits, snacks, and drinks (you will be notified in advance if there are any changes).
We will try our best to make sure all the food and drinks conform to the taste of our
students. In addition, every ECS student will win in a lottery with gifts for them. The goal is
making sure all of us will have a happy afternoon together. So, please try your best to
attend this wonderful party.

The ECS belongs to our students so this party serves as a platform for our students to show
off their talents! In addition to the class performances led by class teachers, performances
by individual students are also encouraged. This type of performance can be done by one
person or by a group. Parts of a group can include friends who are not ECS students. The
intention for all the performances is to provide an opportunity for our students to perform
in public, which requires courage, and to apply learned skills in practice. It can be as simple
as singing a song or telling a story without focusing too much on whether it goes smoothly
or excellently.

The support and appreciation from the audience can stimulate student’s learning interest,
so please encourage your children to perform in this party.

We look forward to seeing you in the 2016 Chinese New Year Dinner Party!

Yes, | will attend this party (___ adultsand ___ children); Fee for non member: $
No, | will NOT attend this party.

Yes, | will perform; Name of Performance
No, I will NOT perform.

Name (Parent(s)): ; Contact Phone Number:

Name (student(s)): ; Class name (e.g., CSL 1):

Please pay the dinner party fees (if any) to the ECS Treasurer Claire Tsan
before 1/23/2016.



